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THIS WEEK 

 

Happy New Year: We hope you all enjoyed a lovely Christmas break. It’s been great 

to see everyone back in school this week. 

Bud & Flower Donation: We would like to say a big Thank You to local florist Bud 

and Flower, who raised £263 for us at their Christmas Santa’s Grotto and shop display. 

M&M Theatre Visit: All our students enjoyed the latest visit from M&M Theatrical 

Productions on Wednesday, when they performed their version of the pantomime 

“Snow White.” Thank you to the Happy Days Children’s Charity for their continued 

funding of these performances. 

Headteacher’s Award Winners 

Robert W, Astronauts: Amazing writing this week. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Dufflepaw the reflective koala. 

 

LETTERS HOME 

Students in Years 8,9,10 & 11: Vaccination reminder letter. (Sent by email.) 

Forest School letter: Cavers, Sailors, Pioneers, Trailblazers, Adventurers, 

Mountaineers & Globetrotters. (Email.) 

 

The full copy of the newsletter also includes a set of Christmas event photos. 


